
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3 December 2014  

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian and Students 

 

 

YEAR 12 PARENTS’ CONSULTATION EVENING: THURSDAY 8 JANUARY 2015 5.00-7.30 pm 

 

We would like to invite you and your son to the Y12 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 8 January 2015 

which will run here at Bishop’s from 5.00-7.30 pm. 

 

This is an opportunity for you and your son to discuss his progress with his subject teachers.  Your 

son will arrange 5 minute appointments for you using the appointment sheet which will be given 

to him with his report, a copy of which is also attached to this email.  Please sign in and out in the 

Sixth Form Common Room, where the Head Master, Head of Sixth Form and Careers Adviser will 

also be available.  You will be given a map and department locations on arrival. 

 

Your son will be issued with his report shortly.  Please note that if your son studies subjects at 

SWGS, their Parents’ evening is also on the 8 January.  If you wish to visit both Schools on this 

evening you should ask your son to arrange his appointment times accordingly.  

 

May I also remind you that your son will be required to attend our Careers and Higher Education 

Conference on Friday 13 February 2015 (an INSET day).  Further details of this important event will 

follow. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr R V Burnside 

Head of Sixth Form  

 


